
 
 

 
 
                                                          
             
             

             
             
             
     
  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

City of Madison Police Department 

Information Bulletin 
**For Public Release ** 

            Missing Person: Eric Boll 

 

The City of Madison Police Department is looking 
for your help in attempting to locate missing person 
Eric Boll. 
 
Eric left his residence on the Eastside of Madison on 
August 23, 2024, on his e-bike (pictured below) and 
has not been seen or heard from since.  
 
Update: MPD continues to search for the 
whereabouts of Eric Boll, who rode off from his home 
on e-bike. There are concerns Eric may have harmed 
himself. MPD has used extensive resources to locate 
Eric, including drones, the MPD Mounted Team, K-
9’s, and foot patrol though area parks and wooded 
areas. The East District is adjacent to rural and 
wooded/farmland areas outside of the City. Residents 
of the East side and neighboring areas, particularly 
those who own wooded/remote property are 
encouraged to check their private properties and 
contact 911 if he is located. 
 
 


